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Mr. William Balkovatz, Unit Superintendent
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P.0. Box 599

Denver, Colorado 80201

On March 13, 1986 we received from Polfam Exploration Co. an
Application for Permit to Drill (OGCC Form 2) their Government
#2-10 well in the NE1/4NW1/4NE1/4 of Section 3, Township 1
North, Range 102 West, 6th P.M.

-
Dear Mr. Balkovatz:
Order No. 2-32, Rule 5(a) states that no notice of intention to
drill a well for o0il or gas within 2640 feet of the Unit Area
shall be approved by the Director until 10 days from the
mailing of a copy of such notice to the Unit Operator.
Please contact me before March 28, 1986 if you have any
objections to the approval of the permit, or if you think the
bottom hole location as anticipated, will be closer than 600
feet from the boundry of the unit.

Very truly yours,
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William R. Smith, P.E.
Director
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